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UNITED STATES

NUCL'EAR REGULATORY COMNIISSION
REGION V

1450 MARIALANE, SUITE 210
WALNUTCREEK, CALIFORNIA94596.6366

Docket No.: 50-397

Washington Public Power Supply System
P.O. Box 968
3000 George Washingtor. Way
Richland, Washington 99352

Attention: Mr.,G. C; Sorensen
Manager of Regulatory Programs

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters of October 14 and 28, 1991, in response to our
Notice of Violation and Inspection Report No. 50-397/91-24, dated September
13, 1991, informing us of the steps you have taken to correct the items which
we brought to your attention. Your corrective actions will be verified during
a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

S. A. Richards, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch

60072 9>>oo>>7
PDR AD{3C)4 O

0



bcc w/copies of letters dated October 14 and 28, 1991:
Docket File
Resident Inspector
Project Inspector
G. Cook
A. Johnson
B. Faulkenberry
J. Martin
State of Washington

bcc w/o copies of letters dated October 14, 1991:
N. Smith
J. Zollic ffer
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